At its meeting of May 23 the Academic Council adopted the following statement regarding College reports to Selective Service Boards:

The Selective Service System has promulgated advisory criteria to assist local boards in classifying registrants who are students. It should always be understood by the institution, and by the student himself, that any report of student status made by the institution is made at the request of the student.

Information about the student may be reported at four intervals:

- 1. At the time the student is accepted for admission.
- 2. At the beginning of the school year when the student register
- At the termination of the school year when the student's rank in class is calculated.
- 4. When the student terminates his enrollment.

In order to implement this procedure, San Jose State College show report to the local board only that information requested by the students of the students of

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:

Approved R. D. Clark 6-24-66

ACADEMEC	COUNCIL	ROTEPIED: (Gate)

Filed Under: